



To: Robert Foster


Kyrene Rotary Club Treasurer

1403 W Mountain Sky Ave

Phoenix, AZ 85045


Date: December 29,2023

Feeding Students is grateful to have received $3,750 contribution provided by the Kyrene 
RotaryClub, specifically to purchase frozen turkeys to be included in Thanksgiving food boxes

Assembled November 18, 2023. We purchased 320 frozen turkeys for a total of $3,750.00

As in prior years, we greatly appreciate the participation by your Rotary club members

to help assemble, sort, and create food boxes in support of our annual Thanksgiving

event.

Our goal is to feed more than 1,000 families in the Phoenix area. Your contribution to

the achievement of this goal is greatly appreciated.


Sincerely and Truly Grateful


Joni Sucato


Joni Sucato


Founder and President

Feed Our Babies USA (dba) Feeding Students USA

3313 N 40 th St

Phoenix, AZ 85018


